
 

 

 St Joseph’s 
Preschool Newsletter 

Thank you for all those who attended ‘Stay and Read’ sessions, the children 

really enjoyed having special visitors. 

 

Please remember to keep your child’s library books in their bags, they are 

disappointed when they don’t get the opportunity to change their books. 

Thank you 

Topic: This week we are starting our new topic ‘Storytelling and Nursery 

Rhymes’ Our focus nursery rhyme is ‘1,2,3,4,5 once I caught a fish alive’. We will 

be visiting lots of old nursery rhymes and learning some new ones.  

 

How can you help your child at home – Talk to your children about nursery 

rhymes when you were a child, what your favourite one was and why.  

 

This is a great link we use in the classroom 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/articles/zhwdgwx 

  

 

 

 

 

                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Maths: We are consolidating our learning from the last few weeks, we will be 

looking at counting, numerals and subitising with number 1,2,3,4,5 

 

How can you help your child at home –  

• Spot the number 5 whilst on walks, on car number plates/ door numbers. 

• Nursery rhymes: 1,2,3,4,5 once I caught a fish alive, 5 little ducks went 

swimming one day, Alice the camel has 5 humps.  

• Point out the number 5 on the clock / watch or phone/ i-pad screen/ 

house numbers/ car number plates. 

• Dominoes - spot the dominoes with 5 dots on them. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Magic 

numbers  

1,2,3,4,5 

 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/articles/zhwdgwx


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Star Poem 



  

Information:  

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

     

    

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 
Here are a few links to support your children’s learning at 

home.  

https://hungrylittleminds.campaign.gov.uk/ 

https://literacytrust.org.uk/policy-and-campaigns/home-

learning-environment/small-talk/ 

http://www.wordsforlife.org.uk/ 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people 

 

 

 

We would love to 

develop our loose 

parts play. Please 

keep us in mind if 

you have anything 

on the list 

attached.  

Thank you for your 

support.  



 

 
   

 
 

 

  

We were very busy with ‘Humpty Dumpty’ exploring him in lots of 

different ways. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Our maths challenge has helped us with our fine motor skills as well 

as our numbers. We loved our families joining us for ‘Stay and read’ 

sessions. 



 

 
 

                                                                                             

 

 

                                            

 

Thank you for all your support 

Mrs Pugsley and the Preschool team. 

 

We have new friends! 


